
                 IOTC Board Meeting, Jan. 3, 2022 

1:00 PM – Fitness Center Patio 

Officers Attending: Dick Eslick (Pres),Molly Bergesen (VP), Bernie Emery (Treasurer), 
Edith Tanniru (Secretary) Also Attending: Lois Newman and Carole Rockland 

CALL to Order at 1:00PM - Quorum is present 

Reading of Minutes - Accepted as submitted 

Reports 
• Treasurer - Bernie reported that we have $5520.79 in the bank with expenses of 

$348.75 and income of $1182.00 (change and profits from the used clothing sale) 
• Membership - Carole reported that we have 304 members but may lose around 20 to 

non-renewals for the new season. 

Old Business 
• Review of Nov 6th Social with Cottonwood - The social was successful but may not be 

repeated next year as CTC would have to host. A Halloween welcome back for our 
members was suggested as an alternative. The clothing sale earned over $1000! 

• Review of Nov 20th Social with Springfield - The social was fun for all. We will be the 
hosts next year. 

• Report on NYE social (12/31/2021) - 30-40 people came for food. Some members 
were playing at 10:30. We should do this again next year as it is important to get 
members together for social good times. 

New Business 
• Gender Doubles - January 17-22 

- Judy will do snacks and maybe pizza 
- Sharon Feltus and James Burke will do the pairings 
- $5 cost for guests 

• Fundraiser/Charity event for 2022  
- Dick is looking for large donors and there will be a 50/50 raffle fundraiser 

coordinated by Bernie and Dick. 
- Expenses should be paid from ticket sales. 
- Judy will do an article for the Splash in February. 

• We discussed the plans for a change in the court reservation system. Molly later 
checked with Jeff and Edith will volunteer to help with testing the new system. 

Meeting adjourned at 2pm 
Next Meeting 2/7/2022- Submitted1/6/2022 - Edith Tanniru


